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OG&E reschedules this weekend’s electric vehicle ride & drive event

April 19, 2018

OKLAHOMA CITY—OG&E announced today that it will reschedule the electric vehicle ride & drive event from this Saturday, April 21, to Saturday, July
21, at the same location — the precision driving training course on the campus of OSU-OKC.

"Given the forecasted significant chance of rain and lightning throughout the day Saturday, in the interest of safety we are rescheduling our plans and
will hope to see everyone in July for an equally fun and educational event," said Kathleen O'Shea, OG&E spokeswoman.

O'Shea said the annual event has steadily increased in size, interest and participation over the last several years. Several local car dealerships will be
there with various makes and models of EVs for participants to test drive or ride in as a passenger.

"In the meantime, we encourage people to visit our EV website at www.oge.com/ev for more information about the numerous benefits of driving
electric — lower overall cost of ownership, federal and state incentives on purchases, reduced emissions, and the surprising ‘get up and go' of the
cars," O'Shea said.

Oklahoma Gas and Electric Company, a subsidiary of OGE Energy Corp. (NYSE: OGE), is Oklahoma's largest electric utility. For more than a century,
we have provided customers in Oklahoma and western Arkansas the safe, reliable electricity needed to power their businesses and homes at rates
below the national average. Our employees are committed to generating and delivering electricity, protecting the environment and providing excellent
service to our 842,000 customers. OG&E has 6,304 MW of electric generation capacity fueled by low-sulfur coal, natural gas, wind and solar. OG&E is
recognized as a leader in smart grid technology, leveraging this platform to provide customers with the award-winning SmartHours® program and
setting the stage for an electric vehicle program that will include some level of public charging infrastructure, and advanced LED street and security
lighting. OG&E employees live, work and volunteer in the communities we serve.

For more information about OG&E, visit us on the Internet at http://www.oge.com or follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/ogepower and Twitter:
@OGandE.
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